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Western New York’s 8th Judicial District  
Announces Native American Heritage Celebration 

 
BUFFALO, NEW YORK—The Eighth Judicial District, Franklin H. Williams 
Judicial Commission, and Unified Court System’s Office of Diversity & 
Inclusion are pleased to present a Native American Heritage celebration on 
Thursday, November 14, 2024 at 12:00 noon in tribute to the history,  
diverse traditions, and significant contributions of Native peoples.  
 
The hybrid program will be held at the Old Erie County Hall’s Ceremonial 
Courtroom, located at 92 Franklin Street, Buffalo, New York. 
 
The festivities will kick off with a light lunch, featuring Native American fare.  
 
Appellate Division, Fourth Department Associate Justice Mark Montour will 
open and close the program, which will feature Native American dance 
performances and storytelling.    
 
Please see the attached flyer for more details, including a link to the 
livestream. 
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